
Iowa City Babe Ruth League 
P.O. Box 731 
Iowa City, Iowa  52244-0731 
 
 
2006 Iowa City Babe Ruth Booster Club 
 
On behalf of the league, I would like to thank those people who have joined our booster club in past years, 
and ask you for your continued support again this season.  For those who are new to our program, I invite 
you to please consider a contribution to the Iowa City Babe Ruth Booster Club this season. 
 
We provide baseball activities locally during the spring, summer, and fall months for hundreds of youth 
ages 13 through 15, regardless of skill or financial status.  Despite charging each player a nominal fee to 
participate, our Board of Directors must meet many financial obligations each year to continue this 
excellent program.  We continue work in improving our facilities and providing our young players with the 
best equipment possible, in order that they may enjoy a fun, safe, and rewarding experience. 
 
All booster club membership fees are administered separately from Babe Ruth League funds, and will be 
used to assist in maintaining the facility and purchase of new equipment.  This season more new catcher’s 
gear, as well as some baseball bats, are planned for purchase. 
 
Our player registration fee falls about $50.00 short of the actual cost per player to operate our league with 
the large number of games we schedule.  Thanks to booster club members, other sponsorships, fund-raising 
efforts, and concessions we have been able to sustain reasonable registration fees. 
 
The Booster Club membership fee is $25.00, with other sponsorships available for individuals or 
businesses which wish to more substantially support our program.  Please be assured that any contribution, 
whether large or small, are greatly appreciated and will be used in a responsible way in support of Iowa 
City Babe Ruth Baseball. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Booster Club or other sponsorships, please feel free to contact 
fund-raising committee members, Tom Walsh at 351-8023, or Elisha Hamm at 337-4460. 
 
Please consider becoming a Booster Club member and show your support for today’s youth, the men of 
tomorrow.  Thanking you all in advance for your consideration. 
 
 
 
Dennis A. Griffith 
President, Board of Directors 
Iowa City Babe Ruth League 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
          Name_____________________________________________Amount Remitted_________________ 
 
          Address__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
          Please detach and return to:  Iowa City Babe Ruth Booster Club 
                                                      c/o Ann Romanowski, Treasurer 
                                                      502 Woodridge Ave. 
                                                      Iowa City, IA.  52245 
                                                                    







 





 


